first h

April 11, 2006

Scott Scher

President

Regulatory Counsel Group, Inc

295 West Crossville Road, Suite 530
Roswell, GA 30075

Dear Mr. Scher:

FirstMac Corporation would like to thank you and your employees for your assistance and
diligence in getting our company licensed in the State of Virginia.

Stacey and Roberta are to be commended for their knowledge, assistance and support they
provided to the employees at FirstMac, as well as, their patience for putting up with our
“growing pains”. We are excited about using you for future state licensing, and just wanted to
acknowledge your contribution to our growth!

I’ve been very pleased with the services provided by Regulatory Counsel Group, and just wanted
to take this opportunity to say “Thank you™ for all your assistance.

Kandy Champion
Sr. Underwriter
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